

The Ferrers School

"Aspire, achieve, acclaim"

Head Teacher: Mrs Angela Smith MBA, PGCE, BSc (Hons)

4th October 2018

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Miss Murphy, our SENCo, is about to embark upon a period of maternity leave. In her absence, we are delighted to welcome Mrs Newby, a qualified and experienced SENCo and Assessor, who has worked within the authority before.

Please be reassured that a hand over has taken place between the two SENCos and all files transferred for continuity of support.

In the event that you wish to make contact with Mrs Newby or to meet her to discuss your child's needs, please email the SEN administrator Krupa Patel Krupa.Patel@theferrers.org

Yours sincerely,

africh

Mrs A. Smith **Head Teacher**







